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    WELCOME! 

Call to Worship:                                  Psalms 16:7-9 

Hymn: #58 STJ                        “O God how we have wondered”   

Hymn: #59 STJ               “From ashes to the living fount” 

Announcements, Joys and Concerns, Prayer 

Hymn: #343 HWB                                  “My hope is built” 

Offering:  

Children’s Time              Pastor Lyn Hershey 

Scripture:                      1 Peter 3:10-18 

Message:    “Realized Hope”                               Lyn Hershey 

Hymn: #421 HWB                                      “Bless’d be the tie that binds” 

Benediction 

 

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian 

Anabaptist Community, equips believers through 

relevant Worship and Study, and expresses God’s love 

to others through Stewardship and Service.  
 

 

 

 

 

Next Sunday 

The youth and children will be leading service next week. 

 

NOTICE OF CONGREGATIONAL MEETING-The Church 

Board has called for a congregational meeting on Sunday, March 

17, immediately following the worship hour, to consider and vote 

on a call to Bryce Miller and Emily Toews for pastoral ministry at 

Menno Mennonite Church.  Please plan to attend!  

 

Commissioning of the new deacon and committee members will take 

place March 17. 
 

I would like to thank all who sent cards, called, stopped to visit, and 

brought food. But most of all, I would like to thank everyone for your 

prayers. I know God was with me all the time. Thank you and I love 

all of you folks. Stan Meyer 

 

The Warden/Menno Retreat is coming up May 10-12, 2019. The 

Church Board is looking for someone to volunteer to lead the 

cooking. Talk to one of the board members if you are interested. 

 

If you are planning on going to the Mennonite USA convention, 

MennoCon19 on July 2-6, 2019 held in Kansas City, MO and would 

like to be a delegate, please contact a Church Board member. Menno 

Church is allowed two delegates. You can look up information on the 

convention for adults, delegates, and youth on MUSA’s website at : 

http://www.mennoniteusa.org. Menno is planning on sending four 

youth and their sponsors. 

 

Do you have “old” pillowcases you don’t know what to do with? 

Women in Mission recycles thread and fabric scraps by filling 

pillowcases for pet beds used by animal shelters. Donations may be 

placed in the basket near the mailboxes. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.mennomennonite.org/
http://www.mennoniteusa.org/


 

 

 

Menno Women in Mission will not meet on Thursday, March 14, 

due to lack of attendance for various reasons. Mark calendars for a 

possible Personal Project day on Thursday, March 21. Please 

watch for continued announcements! 
 

Church Board Highlights from March 7 

 Discussed upcoming special congregational meeting on 

March 17, quorum set at 19. 

 Dennis & Bill shared with the group about the Camrec 

board meeting of March 2 

 Talked about Menno/Warden Retreat May 10-12, still need 

a cook(s) 

 Hershey’s shared their plans for their upcoming plans on 

leaving  Menno May 19 

 Group talked about Maundy Thursday & Easter services 

 Group discussed the Menno bulletin & prayer chain email 

listings 

 


